From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 21 November 2016 21:00
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 16/02030/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:59 PM on 21 Nov 2016 from Mr John, Margie,Henry,Sally, Taylor.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Erection of a single storey building providing 3 No en-suite letting rooms - re-submission of 16/01525/F 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John, Margie,Henry,Sally, Taylor

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Blenheim Farm Sibford Road, Shutford, Oxfordshire OX15 6HD


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We wish to object strongly to this application.
It is a highly unsuitable site On which to put three ensuite bedrooms, right on top of what could be a very busy car park.
Every car space and a good turning area are would be required if the public house was actually functioning as one.
Without rooms this pub made a healthy living. There is no evidence to say it cannot again if properly run and with a warm welcome and proper opening hours.
It has a wonderful garden to relax in with beautiful views which most of the other pubs sighted in the applicants application do not have as an attribute.
I would question if three double rooms in that space would be satisfactory , fit for purpose and be acceptable on health and safety grounds.
The usual objections apply unsuitable to park in the street, narrow roads arround the public house sited amongst a series of junctions and poor vision at best.
J M H B And S Taylor


